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ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (“CySEC”) would like to 

draw the investors’ attention to the fact that several web pages owned by 

persons, who have not been granted a Cyprus Investment Firm (“CIF”) 

authorization by the CySEC, falsely claim that they are authorized and/or 

licensed and they refer to license numbers that belong to Cyprus Investment 

Firms (“CIFs”). The CySEC strongly encourages investors to visit its 

website at http://www.cysec.gov.cy/licence_members_1_en.aspx , before 

deciding to establish a business relationship with a company that claims that 

has been granted a CySEC license, in order to ensure that the specific 

company is indeed regulated by the CySEC. 
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